
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
9/10/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 09357^2025! 

From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Wednesday, September 10, 2025 1:04 PM 
To: 'Vera Bocskor' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: Docket # 20250023-WS Grenelefe water proposed increase 

Good afternoon 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20250023, and 
forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance. 

Thank you, 
Nick Holmes 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state 
officials regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public 
and the media upon request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Vera Bocskor <vbocskor58@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 10, 2025 12:59 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket # 20250023-WS Grenelefe water proposed increase 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

This email is to submit my opposition to the proposed water utility rate increase by Grenelefe water utilities. 
This rate is unreasonable as it represents a thousand percent increase to my current monthly water utility bill. 
This increase would cause tremendous, financial hardship and does not appear to be proposed to finance 
improvement for existing customers. I feel proposed improvement for this water utility should be financed 
primarily through the CDD for and the planned future residential development. It was my understanding 
through all the previous meetings, presentation and approval that the water treatment plant could handle current 
and proposed residential development, "was this a lie?" I feel that it is unreasonable and unfair to have current 
resistance fund this upgrade in it's entirety, when the planned future developments will benefit as will the 
developer at no expense to them. 

Thank for your consideration, 
Vera Bocskor 
53 Aspen Dr 

i 



Haines City FL 

2 


